
Contact Us! 
 
CCHA Address: 

POB 585 

New Albany, IN 47151 

Email: 

chapelcreekhomes@ 

gmail.com 

Phone: 502-257-6358 

Website: 

mychapelcreek.com 

 

Pets 

Please be respectful and 
clean up after your pet. 
As a courtesy to your 
neighbors, do not enter 
their yards with your pet.  

______________ 

For Sale and For Rent 
signs are the only 
signage permitted in 
Chapel Creek.  

 
 
 

 

Chapel Creek Newsletter 

Summer, 2020    

 

Welcome home to our Chapel Creek newsletter, 
Summer, 2020!   

 

Chapel Creek News: 
 

• The Annual Meeting has been delayed due to 
COVID-19 safety concerns. The Board agreed to 
keep the 2019 budget, the last one approved at a 
homeowner meeting.  

• Please be aware that golf cart usage in the 
subdivision is illegal and also unsafe with car 
traffic.  

• An ARCHITECTURAL REQUEST form can be found 
on the website. Please contact the Board if you 
have questions about whether to submit a form 
and/or what information needs to be submitted 
with it. The Board is here to help and would much 
rather work with you before the project is started 
to ensure compliance with the covenants.  



Thank you for abiding 
by our parking 
regulations and 
helping us to keep a 
safe and attractive 
neighborhood! 

_______________ 

No sheds or 
outbuildings are 
permitted in the 
subdivision. 

_______________ 

Do not leave grass 
clippings in the street; 
it is a safety issue and 
can become a 
drainage problem, 
too.  

______________ 

Just a reminder: The 
speed limit in Chapel 
Creek is 20 mph. 
Please obey the 
speed limit at all 
times.  

______________ 
 

• Please sweep leaves and other debris away from 
the drains near your home to eliminate standing 
water. 
 

 
 

 
 

Special thanks to neighbors Paul Diehl and Holli Calloway 
for arranging for vendors to come to Chapel Creek! 

 
On July 14, Aunt Annie’s Pretzel Truck will be here from  

11 a.m.  - 6:00 p.m. 
 

Location TBA on the Chapel Creek Facebook page! 

 
 



 


